PHOENIX (PH)
July 2024

Dominant female:  Unknown
Dominant male:     Unknown

Group Members

On June 11, 2024 at least four meerkats were seen at a Phoenix sleeping burrow.  These are presumed to be Phoenix individuals. Prior to this, Phoenix was last seen on January 13, 2022. In July 2024, they were seen six times.  The group appears to consist of four adults and three juveniles. In 2022, Phoenix consisted of 13+ wild meerkats. Pinky (VPHF001) is no longer part of the group, but since she wears the group’s radio collar, she is kept on the mark sheet for beep checks.
